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27/05/2022 E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 

JUBILEE TEA PARTY TREAT! On our last day of the half term, the children  worked in their 

colour teams to create their own personalised commemorative cup and plate ready for an 

afternoon whole school Jubilee tea party. What a lovely afternoon it was with our older 

children looking after the little ones in their team. Even the staff had a slice of Victoria 

sponge to help celebrate the forthcoming event.  A sea of red, white and blue enjoying a 

sunny afternoon together  - a great way to end our half term!  





WHAT CORNWALL IS DOING FOR SUSTAINABILITY! This term, as part of their Geography unit 

on sustainability, the year 5 pupils took a trip to the Geothermal Engineering Centre in United 

Downs where they were able to learn more about how engineers in Cornwall have created a 

source of power that is carbon neutral—a visit that we hope will inspire our pupils to be the 

change makers of the future. If you would like to know more about GEL then please do visit 

their website using this link: https://geothermalengineering.co.uk/ 



THE SPORTING SUCCESSES CONTINUE! 

Well done to our Tag Rugby Team who 

played a fantastic game and drew 1-1 

with a strong team. And another well 

done to our sporty Mrs Waddington 

who completed her first half marathon. 

What an achievement—you are an inspi-

ration to us all!  

WE’VE ARRIVED! The chicks are out and about and have certainly made 

their presence known in the Year 5 classroom. After a short time in the in-

cubator, the children were able to witness, first hand, the awe and wonder 

of the chicks hatching out of their eggs. What a wonderful and memorable 

way to learn.  



THE JOY OF THE CREATIVE ARTS! This term our Year 4 pupils have been study-

ing the art of Henri Rousseau and have created these mixed-medium works of 

art inspired by Henri Rousseau’s painting entitled ‘Tiger Peeking Out from Grass’. 

To create their pictures the children independently mixed a range of shades of 

green, created delicate leaf prints, followed a sequenced line drawing lesson on 

how to draw a tiger, used the beautiful BRUSHO paint medium, experimented 

with the bright colours of oil pastels and finally brought together all their won-

derful creations in a final collage depicting their version of ‘Tiger Peeking Out 

from Grass’. Below are just a few examples. We have many more wonderful 

works of art on display around our school.  



WE LOVE TAKING RISKS IN FOREST SCHOOL! Of course, no term would be complete with-

out a bit of den building, hole digging, tree climbing, cooking on a real fire and messing 

about in the mud kitchen! Our Robins have been enjoying the outdoors to the full with 

Mrs Royle on Fridays.  

OUR KEEN GARDENERS HAVE 

BEEN AT IT AGAIN!  

With so many generous dona-

tions from parents, Mrs 

Rolleston and her keen team 

of gardeners raised some 

much needed funds for a very 

worthy cause. Well done and 

thank you to all involved.  



TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 25th May 2022  

SILVER CERTIFICATE – 100 TEAM POINTS 

Year 3: Arthur 

Year 4: Agnes and Leo 

GOLD CERTIFICATES – 150 TEAM POINTS 

Rec: Lauren 

Year 2: Loic, Ula, Ted, Sophie and Aubrey 

Year 4: Dexter, Quilla, Nuala, Ralph, Layla and Lily 

Year 5: Flo and Toby 

MEDAL – 200 TEAM POINTS 

Year 2: Theo 

Year 4: Eliza and Myah 

Year 5: Anna 

BADGE – 250 TEAM POINTS 

Year 3: Leo 

Year 4: Lily-Rose 

Year 6: Ella and Jaxen 

TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 19th May 2022  

BRONZE – 50 TEAM POINTS 

Year 2: Eleni 

SILVER CERTIFICATE – 100 TEAM POINTS 

Year 3: Primrose 

GOLD CERTIFICATES – 150 TEAM POINTS 

Rec: Leo 

Year 1: Olivia 

Year 2: Daniel, Isabella and Daphne 

Year 3: Rosie 

Year 5: Hazel 

MEDAL – 200 TEAM POINTS 

Year 4: Willow M 

BADGE – 250 TEAM POINTS 

Year 5: Austin and Archie 

 


